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The Evening Exchange Club 
of Charleston normally meets 
once a month at membersõ 
homes.  Board Meetings are held 
on the second Wednesday of the 
month at 6:00 PM at The Harbour 
Club downtown Charleston.  For 
more info contact Stacey Fell  
SAF629@comcast.net 

      June 2018 

President Stacey Fell  

My Fellow Exchangites,  

 On June 9th the Evening Exchange Club met at the Bu-
low Plantation Clubhouse where we celebrated our club's ac-

complishments and inducted our 2018 -2019 officers and 
board members.  

 At the Banquet, the club celebrated the completion of 
36 programs of service which included such activities as the 

rededication of a Freedom Shrine to LowCountry Orphan Re-
lief, building a new club, raising our  flags on  Lockwood Blvd 

for our Nationôs Patriotic Holidays, our Angel Tree Program 
and our Child Abuse Prevention projects. Its been an amaz-

ing year! In  addition, three of our members were honored:  
 The  All - American Volunteer of the Year 

Award  acknowledges and recognizes Exchangites who 
work   hard at the club level. Many Exchangites contribute 

much  time and energy at the club level and deserve nation-

al recognition. They are the backbone of our organization  -  
they are our All -American Volunteers.   The individual that we 

honored on June 9th has provided her time and efforts to the 
Evening Exchange Club.   In addition to her role as Vice Presi-

dent of the evening club, Susan has volunteered her time 
outside of club projects by participating in such activities as 

sewing dresses for women in Africa, volunteering approxi-
mately 40 hours of her time at the Annual Volvo Cars Open 

and participating as a judge at the Costal Carolina Fair.    It 
was my honer that the club awarded Susan ñPurpleò Clark 

the 2017 - 2018 Evening Club All -  American Volunteer 
Award!  



  

 The  Exchange of the Year Award  is designed to recognize an outstanding ex-
changeite who is active in the organization through participation by recruiting, new 

club building and leadership positions.   This year their was a tie!   You may have 
heard me refer to this as the   ñdynamic duoò as the ñDream Teamò or ñTeam Ameri-

canismò.  As chairs of the Americanism Committee, Jack and Becky have been instru-
mental in building the amazing Americanism program into to what it is today!   They 

coordinate all of the evening clubs Americanism projects including:   

1. Our  flag waiving program on Lockwood Blvd. which we display  every  patriotic holi-

day  

2. Our ñGive a kid a flag to waiveò program 

3. "Team Americanismò spend countless hours building, maintaining and storing our 
flags.   In addition,  to building flags as part of our fundraising program.   

4. They also negotiate agreements when organizations want to rent our flags.   

 Jack and Becky constantly have their eyes open looking for prospective mem-

bers to join the club and as board members have been supportive in our club building 

efforts.   It was my honor to recognize this years ñExchangitesò of the Year,  Team 
Americanism!   Jack and Becky Becknell at our banquet this year!  

  

 

 

 

 

 Special thanks to Diane Macrae for planning and  coordinating the banquet 

event, Carolyn Atkinson for designing the amazing flower arrangements, Pam and 
Chuck  Everitt  for securing the Clubhouse and much appreciation to the set up and 

breakdown crew -  Charma  Pickett, Kathy and Chuck Christen,  Sarah and Andy John-
son, and Kathy and David Johnson.  Your contributions made the evening such a spe-

cial event!  

 On June 19th, Jack Becknell rededicated a Freedom Shrine at Lowcountry Or-

phan Relief (LOR) on behalf of our club; Jack and Becky Becknell (aka ñTeam Ameri-

canismò) coordinated the event. In  addition, this  ñ multitasking dream teamò coordi-

nated a community service lunch for several school aged volunteers, handed out flag 

stickers to the group and presented a  donation to LOR for $500 from our club.  What a 

way to end the year!  

 As I am sent out to pasture, please accept my thanks and appreciation for sup-
porting me as President in the past year. It was such a pleasure serving you.  Special 

thanks to my executive and committee team members who were  instrumental in run-
ning the day to day club operations and for their coordinating efforts.   Finally, thanks 

to our membership for making our club the  ñBiggest Little Exchange Club in SCò. 

With love and thanks,  

Stacey  



 BANQUET - INSTALLATION BULOW PLANTATION  

June 19, 2018  
 

1. Call to Order -  Stacey Fell  

2. Invocation -  Pam Everitt  

3. Pledge of Allegiance -  Mark Fell  

4. Welcome and Introductions -  Stacey Fell  

5. Awards Presentation -  Stacey Fell  

6. Installation Ceremony -  David Johnson  

7. Passing of the Gavel -  Stacey Fell to Kathy Johnson  

8. Covenant of Service -  Membership   

  

 

 

 

 

EVENING  EXCHANGE  CLUB  OF  CHARLESTON  

2018 -2019 Officers & Board  

President     Kathy Johnson  

President -Elect    Pam Sudlow  
Immediate Past President  Stacey Fell  

Vice President    Susan Clark  

Secretary     Charma Pickett  

Treasurer     Kim Collins  
Child Abuse Prevention  Kathy Christen &  Carolyn Atkinson  

Community Service   Diane Macrae  
Youth      Elizabeth Grantham  

Public Relations    Sandy Feldman  
Social      Cathy Melvin  

Fundraising     Pam Everitt  

Membership Chair   Doug Clark  

Americanism    Marcia Hill  



 



 


